
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

November 3, 2021 

 

The Redbook Committee has completed its initial review of the College of Education and 

Human Development’s revised Bylaws and Personnel Policy. We are waiting on CEHD’s 

response to our feedback, which included questions about the terminology surrounding 

promotion requirements for clinical faculty.  

 

The committee is now reviewing the Kent School’s revised Bylaws. We expect to send them a 

response in late November or early December. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


